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Evangelism Continues Even as Revelation
Speaks Peace Meetings End »    The final message
from Shawn Boonstra was given, not at the Ellie Caulkins
Opera House as you might expect, but at various churches in
the area as Boonstra met at strategic locations around
Denver. Several joked that they would have to go through
withdrawals after investing so many nights at the Revelation
Speaks Peace meetings throughout the whole of January and
into February.

     Decisions for baptism reached 150 with many more
expected over the next year as interested people continue to
study. “There are as many as 600 interests per church to
follow up on,” commented Eric Nelson, RMC vice-president
for administration and Revelation Speaks Peace RMC
coordinator.
   “We had so many good interests," said Mickey Mallory,
RMC ministerial director, "which the pastors are following up.
It was a great harvest.”
   During a Denver-metro pastors meeting on Monday,
pastors expressed their desire to do outreach as a team on
an annual or biennial basis.
    DeeAnn Bragaw met with nearly 35 prayer warriors, some
of whom arrived each evening 45 minutes before the
meetings began to pray over every aspect of the event,
walking the venue to pray for the people who would be
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"Life is short, and we
have never too much
time for gladdening the
hearts of those who are
traveling the dark
journey with us. Oh, be
swift to love, make
haste to be kind!"
           -- Henri Frédéric Amiel

 

NewsNuggets Archive

RMC Facebook

RMC Website

Tweet

Forward to Friend

Share

https://mailchi.mp/rmcsda/rocky-mountain-conference-news-2-2018?e=%5BUNIQID%5D
http://rmcsda-org.netadvent.org/calendars
http://www.rmcsda.org/newsnuggets-archive
http://www.rmcsda.org/newsnuggets-archive
http://www.facebook.com/rmcsda
http://www.facebook.com/rmcsda
http://www.rmcsda.org/
http://www.rmcsda.org/
http://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Rocky+Mountain+Conference+News:%20https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2Frmcsda%2Frocky-mountain-conference-news-2-2018
http://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Rocky+Mountain+Conference+News:%20https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2Frmcsda%2Frocky-mountain-conference-news-2-2018
http://us4.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=36a515d52eee8d835bf997829&id=032d8cc65c&e=%5BUNIQID%5D
http://us4.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=36a515d52eee8d835bf997829&id=032d8cc65c&e=%5BUNIQID%5D
http://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2Frmcsda%2Frocky-mountain-conference-news-2-2018
http://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2Frmcsda%2Frocky-mountain-conference-news-2-2018


attending that night, covering the sound, the speaker, the
children’s area, the volunteers in every capacity, the
baptistery, those making decisions, and prayer requests
turned in through the prayer box.
    “Often, we would all pray over each request,” said Bragaw,
“and as person after person prayed, the name on the request
became very precious to us, as if they were honestly
members of our own family.  Sometimes, we cried over these
dear people as we prayed Scripture over them and pled with
the Lord for their salvation and for their needs. It was a sweet
and sacred privilege.”
   The Newday Parker Church plant in downtown Denver
opened just before the Revelation Speaks Peace meetings
began, hoping to attract people from the meetings and give
them a place to worship.  Although that hope did not
materialize, the plant is involved in numerous outreach
projects to bless the marginalized people in their area.     
     RSP coordinators and VOP staff held a final meeting this
week with Ellie Caulkins Opera House facility ushers who
again expressed their sadness over the end of the series.
“I’m going to cry when you leave,” one said.
    Each usher was given a DVD set of the meetings along
with a packet of Bible studies. “They held them to their chests
as though they were holding treasure,” said Nelson. They
want us to come back next year, he added. One Ellie
Caulkins usher said her husband had been a counselor at
Glacier View Ranch as a young man.
    “The stage hands were extremely attentive,” Nelson
explained. “Their foreman went so far as to change the water
in the baptistery every night,” an unnecessary, yet much-
appreciated act, according to Nelson.
    “Many young people were involved in a volunteer capacity
at the meetings, helping with various things like parking and
children’s ministry,” said Steve Hamilton, RMC youth
ministries director, “but not a lot of young people attended the
meetings, probably because almost every night the meetings
were held was a school night.” 
  

Upcoming Events 
Hispanic Pastors Meeting -
- RMC Office
February 12

Staff Meeting -- RMC Office
February 13, 8 a.m.

Youth Winter Retreat --
GVR
February 16-18

Executive Committee
February 20; 9:30 a.m. -
12:30 p.m.

CANCELLED: GVR Board 
February 20, 9:30 a.m. -
12:30 p.m.

RMC Property & Trust
Committee
February 21; 9:30 a.m. -
12:30 p.m.

Hispanic Youth Rally --
Bloomfield NM
February 24

Kaleo Mission Trip
March 1 - 11

Hispanic Pastors Meeting -
- Conference Office
March 5

Hispanic INTEL Class 
March 9, 10

Hispanic Children's
Ministries Certification
March 16, 17

Hispanic Pastors Meeting -
- Conference Office
March 5

SE Town Hall Meeting --
Colorado Springs
March 17

Pastors Meeting 
March 18 - 21

Metro Town Hall Meeting 
March 24
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 "We have to keep in mind that we are developing ministries
for target groups," Hamilton said. The youth department
hosted the Teen Prayer Summit on a weekend in January
with a capacity crowd at Glacier View Ranch, attended by a
number of young people outside the church. There are also
plans, he says, to hold a variety of outreach events for
churched and un-churched young people in the spring.
“When we target a young audience, we need to keep in mind
culture and music and their schedules,” said Hamilton.
    Follow-up meetings around Denver with Shawn Boonstra
drew 75 individuals to the Denver South Hispanic Church,
125 to Chapel Haven, and 243 to the Denver South Church
where Boonstra again shared the gospel message, lifting up
God’s love for His children.
    Commenting on the Denver-metro outreach, Shawn
Boonstra said, "Seldom have I seen such high levels of
conviction. It was strong in the beginning, but especially so
about halfway through the final week. The strong response to
the appeal on the final Saturday night took me by surprise—
and it’s hard to surprise me.”
    “Some of the stories developing have moved me deeply,”
Boonstra continued. “Based on past experience, I expect we
may see as many as 200-300 decisions here when the dust
settles. But more importantly, we have seen a lot of church
members rediscover that public evangelism is as effective
and powerful as ever," he added.
    Baptisms for 2017 were up considerably from 2016 as a
result of Denver-metro area churches focusing on evangelism
in preparation for the Revelation Speaks Peace meetings.
While baptisms were at 356 in 2016, the year 2017 saw 423
new members joining through baptism. 

Campion Music Festival
with Jaime Jorge
March 24

Executive Committee 
April 3, 9:30 a.m.
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   During the final meeting, Rocky Mountain Conference
president Ed Barnett presented speaker Shawn Boonstra
with a large basket of socks, a nod to his practice of speaking
in stocking feet. Boonstra was also given a pair of cowboy
boots, a style of shoe he enjoys wearing. Although these
boots had the soles cut out, Barnett did give him a certificate
to buy a new pair at a western store in the area. The
audience loved this gesture, alternately laughing and
clapping during the presentation.
-- Carol Bolden; photo by Palmer Halvorsen 

 Story of Conversion: "Jewish Asian" Becomes
"Seventh-day Adventist Asian" »   Casey Meer was
born in Phnom Penh, Cambodia in a Buddhist home. When
he was five years old, his parents were killed in the War. He
was also hit by a bullet, but his life was miraculously spared.
   He lived in an orphanage for a short while until he was
adopted by a Jewish couple. He proudly called himself a
"Jewish Asian."

   When he moved to Colorado, he made Christian friends
and learned about Jesus. For years, Casey continued
searching, although he was also influenced by the wrong
crowd. 
   One day, he discovered his co-worker Suzette Broker, in a
United Airlines break room studying her Bible study guides
from Revelation Speaks Peace from the Voice of Prophecy.
He got excited about what she was learning and asked if he

fresh new stories instead of

outdated ones. Submission
deadlines are Wednesdays
by noon.



could attend the meetings at the Ellie Caulkins Opera House
in downtown Denver too. She was so excited to bring him
along.
   Suzette had come to know Christ 24 years ago, but
because of difficult and painful circumstances, she began to
spend less and less time with God and soon found herself
wandering away from Him. As the years passed, she
distanced herself from God and the church. When she
received a Revelation Speaks Peace handbill in the mail, she
was compelled to attend.
   One night she cried, "Lord, I want to come back to you and
I want to bring someone with me. Please bring someone to
my face." It was the next day when Casey found her in the
break room and literally "came to her face," she recalls.
   They attended the meetings together and were both
convicted by the Holy Spirit. Suzette felt a strong conviction
to renew her vows and Casey was ready to take a stand for
Jesus in his new-found faith. Both were in tears when they
requested baptism.
   Pastor Christian Martin had the privilege of becoming their
friend along with the joy of baptizing them and welcoming
them to their new church family. 
   Casey now proclaims with a huge smile, "I'm a Seventh-day
Adventist Asian!"
   This is what Casey had to say when he was baptized:
"Pastor going to bury all my bad sins and old Casey. I am
going to be reborn as new person. I'm feeling excited. I
already prayed to Jesus and God to not make me feel
nervous. They [the church members] said we are here for you
all the way until you get baptized and then we will grab you
and make you our family and join other family members."
   There's joy in heaven and in the hearts of our new family
members.
As told to RMCNews by Christian Martin 

Lighthouse School Students Recognized for
Patriot's Pen Essays  »   Fernando Marquez and
Brayan Orono, eighth graders at Lighthouse Christian School
won first and second-place in the Patriot’s Pen youth writing
contest under the theme, “America’s Gift to My Generation.”



   When language arts teacher Karen Reinke gave the
assignment to the class, their first reaction was, “Mrs. Reinke,
you’re always making us do these things, and we never win.”
   "I let them know about what the prizes were, which was
motivating," Reinke said.
   “I feel good that I got to get first place,” Marquez said. “I
wrote about religion and what it means to me and how it
involves our church.”  It wasn’t easy to write, he explained,
but he was glad he put in the effort, especially after seeing
the results.
   Orono also had a hard time at first with writing the essay,
but he, too, was happy with the outcome. His focus was on
“technology and how it helps our nation,” with the military
protecting the United States. “We’ve been learning about
wars, and the technology helps defend our nation,” Orono
said.
   “This has been very exciting for my students,” said Mrs.
Reinke who facilitated multiple rounds of editing for the
essays, including peer editing. Ultimately, six students
submitted their essays for the contest.
   Offered by VFW Post No. 2551 and Fort Morgan VFW
Auxiliary, the contest attracted no entries last year, according
to Auxiliary president JoAnn DeSamber. This year,
DeSamber Commander Carol Thomas visited local schools to
spread the word about the contest, which included
Lighthouse Seventh-day Adventist Christian School.
   DeSamber and Thomas were happy to honor the two
Lighthouse contest winners on Thursday, February 1.
Besides recognition for their essays, Marquez and Orono
each received a cash prize of $50 and $30 respectively.
RMCNews adapted from Fort Morgan Times article of Feb. 2;
photo by Jenni Grubbs/Fort Morgan Times 

Casper, Wyoming District Gets New Pastor 
»  Wyoming’s Casper, Douglas and Wheatland churches are
getting a new pastor. Shayne Mason Vincent and his wife
Gabriela will begin their ministry as of March 1, according to



Mickey Mallory, RMC ministerial director.

   “I have wanted to be in the ministry since I was 9 years old
in the Lutheran Church. I worked within Adventism for about
12 years after my conversion in various capacities,” he
shared with NewsNuggets.  
   Shayne, grew up in the wilds of Northern Minnesota, and
had a difficult childhood. “God called me to the Adventist
church at the age of 23 and has taken me on a journey of
growth and healing ever since,” he explained. He is a
graduate of Weimar College with a BS in Pastoral Ministry
and BS in Biblical Counseling. He also obtained a Masters
in Social Work from Andrews University, with an emphasis on
Religion and Marriage and Family.
   Pastor Shayne has several years of experience, which
gave him important insights into the underlying beliefs and
needs of our church members and communities, he explains. 
“I have worked as an associate pastor, chaplain, literature
evangelist, Bible teacher, and musician, as well as a therapist
with hospice, addictions, mental health and marriage and
family,” he says.
   Shayne’s wife, Gabriela, is originally from Romania. A
fourth generation Adventist, she comes from a pastoral
family. A graduate of the Romanian Adventist Theological
Institute she holds a BS in Pastoral Studies, as well as a BA
in Piano and Choral Conducting from the George Enescu
University of Arts. In addition, Gabriela also holds a Masters
in Choral Conducting from the National University of Music
and a Certificate in Organ from La Sierra University.
   Gabriela has had a long history of involvement in the
Romanian Adventist Church, including working with a Pro
Musica choir, the winner of a national award.
   “My wife Gabriela and I have joyfully accepted the call to
serve with the RMC. Simply put, God is our life. Ministry is a
major part of the reason my wife and I married so this is a life
goal and passion for both of us. We would not be who we are
today without His compassionate hand on our shoulder,
guiding us, compelling us, inspiring us. Sharing Him is our



joy. And knowing Him is our life’s study,” Shayne said.
   Shayne and Gabriella enjoy nature, photography, music
and outdoor activities and look forward to incorporate them
within the ministry and the Church family they will be serving.
--RMCNews; photo shared by Shayne Vincent

Our Hearts Are Alive, but Our Voices Are Dead  »  
  The select choir of Campion Academy, Koinonia, lead by our
music director Melissa Clouzet, adventured to Lincoln
Nebraska to be part of the Mid-America Union Music Festival
at Union College. The group of 14 began an intense choral
practice Wednesday night Jan 31, with lead director Dr. Ricky
Little. 

   Seven schools gathered together as they rehearsed a total
of 10 hours on Thursday and spent several additional
hours on Friday and Saturday as well, to prepare for the main
concert on Saturday night. Each practice consisted of
critiquing and perfecting notes, rhythms, and harmonies to
sing a total of seven songs all centering on Christ.
   With about 150 young people singing their hearts and lungs
out, the whole church filled with heavenly music. 
    After it was all said and done, or in this case, sang and
done, Lauren Bravatti, three-year select Koinonia member
said, "Music Festival was extremely hard work, but so much
fun! I would recommend it to anyone who loves to sing and
glorify God with music."
   Each choir member's voice box might be empty, but their
hearts are full of the joy they spent glorifying God with their
talents. 
--Remington Hill; photo by Yves Clouzet

PRAYER CORNER

18 minutes in 2018
One of our churches is launching a prayer challenge!  During
2018, how about increasing your prayer time by 18 minutes
(for 2018) a day?  Imagine what could happen if all of our
members prayed an extra 18 minutes each day? C’mon



Rocky Mountain Conference!  Let’s PRAY!
“Prayer unites us with one another and with God. Prayer
brings Jesus to our side, and gives to the fainting,
perplexed soul new strength to overcome the world, the
flesh, and the devil. Prayer turns aside the attacks of
Satan.”(Christ's Object Lessons 250)
SAVE THE DATE! Save the dates of September 7, 8, and 9
for our H.O.P.E. (Houses Of Prayer Everywhere) Prayer
Summit at Glacier View Ranch. This will be a weekend of
inspiration, learning how to pray more effectively and
praying! Our guest speaker will be James Black, new NAD
prayer ministries director. Plan NOW to attend!

 FAMILY LIFE

 "A great responsibility rests upon parents, for the education
and training which shape the eternal destiny of children and
youth are received in their early childhood. The parents' work
is to sow the good seed diligently and untiringly in the hearts
of their children, occupying their hearts with seed which will
bring forth a harvest of right habits, of truthfulness and willing
obedience." 
                    -- That I May Know Him, p 40, Ellen G. White

  DATES TO REMEMBER

CAMP MEETINGS 2018
La Vida Mission   May 11-13--new        La Vida Mission 
NE Colorado        June 1-2                   Campion Academy
   Speaker: Clifford Goldstein
Cowboy               July 11015                 Silver Jack Reservoir
Wyoming             July 17-21                  Mills Spring Ranch
Western Slope     August 1-4                 Mountaintop Retreat
Hispanic              Aug 31- Sept 3           Glacier View Ranch

TOWN HALLS 2018
SE Town Hall            March 17      Colorado Springs Central   
Metro Town Hall        March 24      Denver South Church

https://m.egwwritings.org/en/book/15.1060#1060


SW Town Hall            April 28        Pinon Hills Church
NE Town Hall             May 19        Campion Church
NW Town Hall            June 9         Grand Junction Church
Hispanic Town Hall    June 16      Denver South Hispanic

   ANNOUNCEMENTS

 
   Follow-up meetings for Revelation Speaks Peace will take
place at various churches around the Denver-metro area:
   Bible marking classes are set to begin February 10 at
True Life Community Church (720-312-7962); Chapel Haven
Church (303-451-1800); Brighton Church (303-659-1999);
and February 14 at Fort Lupton Church (303-887-9197).
   Bible study groups will begin on February 8 at Newday
Denver Church (pastored@newdaysda.com); February 13 at
Chapel Haven Church (303-451-1800); and February 15-18
at Denver South Church (303-744-1271).
   Health seminars are available on March 7 at True Life
Community Church (720-312-7962); and cooking classes will
be scheduled at the Fort Lupton Church depending on
demand (303-887-9197).
   Other events include “Face to Face With Jesus” on
February 4 at Denver South Hispanic Church (612-205-
0965); “All About Jesus Revival” at True Life Community
Church (720-312-7962); “Discover Newday” on February 16
(720-312-7962); “Fire Rekindled” at the Golden Church (970-
485-3613); “Jesus 201” at the Golden Church (970-485-
3613); “Grace Link” at the Littleton Church (303-798-5648);
adult and youth Bible study at Agape Haitian Church (720-
809-9588).
   Join a new church that meets at 4 p.m. every Saturday,
2222 N Marion Street, Denver CO 80205.

IMPACT: Young Adult Conference  »  IMPACT is an
annual conference designed to inspire young adults to share
the gospel as well as connect and fellowship with each other.
This year's conference will take place February 9-10 with
speaker Chad Bernard. The cost is $25 which includes
meals. To register, go to www.impactrmc.org.

mailto:pastored@newdaysda.com
http://www.impactrmc.org/


DINOSAURS! WHAT DOES THE BIBLE SAY?  » 
On February 9-11, Rich Aguilera, the "Mud Guy" from Guide
Magazine and 3ABN Kids'Time will be bringing a special
event to Colorado Conference, Dinosaurs, what does the
Bible say?
   All kids seem to love dinosaurs and most adults still find
them fascinating. Unfortunately, our society pushes an
extremely anti-God view on dinosaurs. Rich travels around
the world teaching thousands how dinosaurs fit into the
biblical world-view in an exciting event experience.
   Rich's events use a giant screen, special effects, audience
interaction, prizes and surprises as he asks and answers
some of the toughest "dino" questions around! This special
event is for kids and adults of all ages to enjoy together so
bring the whole family!
   The event will be available in 3 cities that weekend-
- February 9 in Colorado Springs, February 10 in Denver,
and February 11 in Loveland.  For more information and
tickets please visit www.OneMustardSeed.com.

Red Cross PIE Night »  On Thursday, February 22nd, at
6:30 pm, we will be having our Red Cross PIE (Parent
Involvement in Education) Night at Daystar Christian School
for ALL ages. The Red Cross will be presenting a disaster
preparedness education program for children and families.
The Adventist Community Service (ASC) local chapter and
the Pueblo County Lamb Library will also be represented.
Please invite family and friends to join us for an evening filled
with fun, learning, and of course pie! 
   For more information: daystarchristianpueblo.com or 719-
561-9120

Become Certified in Donations Management  »  When
a disaster happens, will you be ready to assist? Why not
become certified in Donations Management? Recognized by
FEMA and the State of Colorado Emergency Management,
this training will take place from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Sunday, ,
February 25 at Rocky Mountain Conference office board
room or Sunday, March 4 at the Alamosa Church Fellowship
Hall. The cost of $25 covers the class manual, lunch, and a
photo ID.
   Instructor Cathy Kissner is the Community Service Director
and Disaster Response Coordinator for the Rocky Mountain
Conference and is certified by NAD, ACSDR, FEMA and
Colorado Division of Emergency Management as a training
instructor in Donations Management. To register, email Cathy
Kissner at cathyk@rmcsda.org

http://www.onemustardseed.com/


Sea of Miracles Vacation Bible Xperience Available
Now!  »    The new Sea of Miracles Vacation Bible School
program is based on the Bible and focused on the life of
Jesus. Kids will meet Jesus and learn about the plan of
salvation through interactive Bible stories, meaningful songs,
creative prayer experiences, games with a purpose, and

hands-on activities inspired by 1st century Galilee.
   The Starter Kit includes
everything you need to plan a
Sea of Miracles VBX program.
You’ll find a director’s guide,
manuals for all stations,
contemporary and traditional

music options, sheet music, videos for the opening and
closing programs, posters, sample resources, and more.  
   Offer your community a VBX that’s different from the other
churches in town with Sea of Miracles! 
Regularly $159.99
Sale $134.99*
Buy English Kit http://bit.ly/SeaofMiracles
Buy Spanish Kit http://bit.ly/SeaofMiraclesSP
Watch Preview https://vimeo.com/245211436 
Want to see more? Visit www.AdventistVBS.org to see more
artwork, listen to music and much more!

Do You Want to Become a
Warrior for Campion?  » 
Our mission at Campion Academy is
to bring young people into our
school family and not only educate
them for the future, but train them as
disciples for Christ. We cherish our
students deeply at Campion and

want nothing but the best for their futures.
   However, we cannot do this alone - we need your help! 
Warriors for Campion is a new campaign geared toward
raising money for our Worthy Student Fund that goes to give
students who cannot afford full tuition financial help.  As a
Warrior for Campion, we are asking for a pledge of $100 a
month for the two years or $1,000 per year for the next two
years.
   In raising this money, you will be guaranteeing that students
and staff will be able to remain at Campion Academy and
continue to grow in Christ.
   Do you want to become a Warrior for Campion?  Please
click here to learn more! 
   Deadline: February 1, 2018

http://%A0http://bit.ly/SeaofMiracles
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FSeaofMiracles&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5e4fdda586074b2c05a108d56774a2f8%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636528673082666160&sdata=%2FHvq14Awk7PgTabEfRiAXq9qgemZIidd2kXDcC%2BYE70%3D&reserved=0
http://bit.ly/SeaofMiraclesSP
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvimeo.com%2F245211436&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5e4fdda586074b2c05a108d56774a2f8%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636528673082666160&sdata=AVrLXP9S8D%2BWodjcKtiax40ktTJPa2RSC%2FIF9uFmbfE%3D&reserved=0
https://vimeo.com/245211436%C2%A0
http://www.adventistvbs.org/
http://www.campion.net/warriors-for-campion.html


Children's Ministries
Training in Denver Area 
» 
Join us for the Child
Evangelism Track 3 which
will be held at 6:30 p.m. both
Friday, March 16 and
Saturday, March 17.   Come
again at 2 p.m.,

Sunday, March 18 for Vacation Bible School (VBX) training.
This will be a weekend filled with learning and so much
Jesus. Tracks will be taught in both Spanish and English
at Brighton Church, 567 E Bromley Lane, Brighton CO
80601-3249. Registration information will be available here
next week.

Children's Ministries
VBX Training and
Certification in Grand
Junction  »  If you live in
the Grand Junction area,
consider joining us for the
VBX training and certification
class held 9 a.m. to 7 p.m.
Saturday, April 28 and 12

p.m. Sunday, April 29 at the Grand Junction Church, Taught
in both English and Spanish, this training will cover Track 2 of
the Children's Ministries certification. Grand Junction Church
is located at 550 25 1/2 Road, Grand Junction CO 81505-
6122. Registration information will be available here next
week.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY

Rocky Mountain Conference Job Opening »   The
Rocky Mountain Conference has an immediate opening for a
part-time Human Resources Clerk (4.5 hours/day,
Monday - Thursday). Qualified candidates will be highly
efficient and organized, as well as proficient with Microsoft
Office, frequently using both Word and Excel as well as other
specific HR tools. Employee will be working with HR data on
a daily basis and managing HR's filing systems. For more
information about the position, essential tasks, expectations
and how to apply, please see the following posting on our
website: http://www.rmcsda.org/hr-part-time-hr-clerk

Mile High Academy ESL Teacher Needed at China
Campus »   Mile High Academy still has a position available
on their extended campus at the Guangdong Experimental

http://www.rmcsda.org/hr-part-time-hr-clerk


Shunde - ESL Teacher Needed
   This is a unique opportunity to serve as a teacher in
Shunde China at Mile High Academy’s extended campus at
the Guangdong Experimental Shunde. Please see link below
to explore the
school: http://www.gdsysd.com/Home/IndexEnglish
  Contact Principal Toakase Vunileva
at tvunileva@milehighacademy.org for questions or to submit
your resume.

Student Literature Evangelist Coordinator »  Joe
Martin has announced that he will be retiring this June.
"We're sorry Joe is retiring," said RMC President Ed Barnett.
"He has big shoes to fill and we are looking for someone to fill
them. If you or someone you know is interested, please
contact our office at 303-282-3635 and ask for Human
Resources.

Glacier View Ranch »  has an immediate opening for a
Ranch Support Personnel position. This is a part-time (28
hours/week) position with housing provided on site. The
employee will perform a variety of tasks, assisting in multiple
operational functions around the Ranch. For a full description
of duties, including physical demands and working conditions,
please review the job description on our website at
http://www.rmcsda.org/hr-gvrsupportpersonnel where you will
also find information on how to apply.

  NOW AVAILABLE ON THE WEB

NewsNuggets Archive Now Online »
 The NewsNuggets archive is now online, and can be found
at https://www-rmcsda-org.netadvent.org/newsnuggets-
archive.

FROM THE EDITOR

We want to share your news --  Change is a part of the
communication age. With online media experiencing constant
evolution, the NewsNuggets is also experiencing an
increased access from our readers and contributors. We will
continue to encourage news sharing from our churches,
institutions, and individual church members.
   In order to make our eNewsletter accommodate an
increased volume of announcements, our editorial work
proposes to present information in a more efficient approach,
ensuring that all timely promotions and announcements be
included in a weekly, Friday release
of NewsNuggets. Submission deadline for stories, news,
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and announcements is at noon on every Wednesday.
Please send all your submissions to
nuggets@rmcsda.org.
   Thank you for your contribution, but also comments,
as NewsNuggets continues to serve the church in an efficient
and effective way.
   We are inviting all correspondents and contributors to follow
a general Adventist News Network Style Guide, including
glossary. For guidelines,
see:http://news.adventist.org/styleguide/
--Editor 

Share the News Nuggets with your congregation »   Add a
note to your church bulletin or newsletter with the following
URL: www.bit.ly/RMCnews
    Members can follow the link to sign up for weekly news
and to keep up-to-date on what's happening around the
Rocky Mountain Conference.

Rocky Mountain Conference Mission Statement
Tagline:

Knowing Christ and Making Him Fully Known

 
 

 

 

This email was sent to <<Email Address>> 
why did I get this?    unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences 

Rocky Mountain Conference of Seventh-day Adventists · 2520 S. Downing St. · Denver, CO 80210 · USA 

http://news.adventist.org/styleguide/
http://rmcsda.us4.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=36a515d52eee8d835bf997829&id=9daa803a9a&e=fa268a8dd9
mailto:%3C%3CEmail%20Address%3E%3E
https://rmcsda.us4.list-manage.com/about?u=36a515d52eee8d835bf997829&id=ad2f90dbb3&e=%5BUNIQID%5D&c=032d8cc65c
https://rmcsda.us4.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=36a515d52eee8d835bf997829&id=ad2f90dbb3&e=%5BUNIQID%5D&c=032d8cc65c
https://rmcsda.us4.list-manage.com/profile?u=36a515d52eee8d835bf997829&id=ad2f90dbb3&e=%5BUNIQID%5D

